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29th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Infant Christmas Production and Disco Update 
 
You will be aware from news coverage over the weekend that we are, once again, in a new 
period of uncertainty with COVID-19. As a result we have had to amend two of our planned 
Christmas events. 
 
The children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be presenting a production of the Nativity 
story, ‘A Wriggly Nativity’. Due to the rising Covid cases in the country we have decided to 
split the performances over 3 sessions. Reception parents will now be invited to attend the 
performance on Monday 13th December at 9.30am. Year 1 parents will be invited to attend 
the performance on Wednesday 15th December at 9.30am. Finally Year 2 parents will be 
invited to attend the performance on Thursday 16th December at 2pm. 
 
The tickets for these will be free of charge but due to covid/ space restrictions it will be 
limited to two tickets per child. Tickets will be available from the school office from 
Thursday 2nd December. 
 
Please could we ask parents/carers to wear face coverings unless medically exempt and 
we kindly encourage all attendees to do a lateral flow test before attending to help minimise 
the spread of Covid. 
 
Also, the decision has been taken to cancel the Christmas disco for the safety of all children 
and adults. A Valentine’s Day disco will be held instead, if it is safe to do so. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school on 01617903194. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S Rose 

 
Mrs S Rose 
Clerical Assistant 

 
 

 


